
 

 

 

 

Press Release 
  

September 28, 2011 

No. 32/11 
 

NCC commissioned to construct technology center in 

Finland for SEK 265 million 
 

NCC Construction Finland has been commissioned by Cargotec to 
construct a technology center in Tampere, Finland. The order is 
valued at approximately SEK 265 million and will be registered in the 
third quarter of 2012. 
  

The total scope of the project is approximately 20,000 square meters of floor space 

distributed between a five-story office building and a workshop located adjacent to the 

office premises. 

 

The operation will comprise the development of containers and research into heavy 

materials handling. 
 

Construction of Cargotec’s technology and know-how center in Tampere has already 

commenced and is expected to be completed in December 2012. 
 

 
 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Jussi Tanhuanpää, Regional Director, NCC Construction Finland, Tel. + 358 50 593 616 

Magnus Jonsson, External Communication and Media Relations Manager, NCC AB, Tel. +46 (0)8 

585 522 46 

NCC’s media line: Tel. +46 (0)8 585 519 00, E-mail press@ncc.se 

 

 
This is the type of information that NCC could be obligated to disclose pursuant to the Securities Market Act. 
The information was issued for publication on September 28, 2011, at 8 a.m. 

All NCC’s press releases are available at www.ncc.se/press 

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. In 2010, 
NCC had sales of nearly SEK 49 billion, with 17,000 employees. NCC Construction Finland builds residences, 
offices, roads, civil engineering and other infrastructure in Finland.  


